Baba Farid University of Health Sciences, Faridkot
Date : 12.08.2025
Notice
Declaration of 1 Round Result under NEET-UG-2025

The MCC vide notice Ref. U-11011/07/2025-MEC dated 08.08.2025 stated that the
result of All India Quota seats will be declared on 11.08.2025 which is still awaited.

In this regard, the result of Punjab State 1* round counselling under NEET UG-
2025 for admission to MBBS/BDS courses is kept on hold and the same will be declaed
after the declaration of All India result by MCC.

Further schedule of Punjab State 1% round counselling will be declared
accordingly. Candidates are advised to keep in touch with University website for
updates.

This Notice is issued after approval of the competent authority.

Sd/-
Registar



